
                                                 
      March 20, 2018, Revision to March 9, 2018 

 
Subject:     DATE CHANGE 
 2018 High School Engineering Career Fair Invitation 
 Professional Engineers of Oregon – Central Oregon Chapter 
 
Dear School-to-Career Counselor: 
 
On MONDAY, April 9, 2018, the Professional Engineers of Oregon (PEO), Central 
Oregon Chapter, will host and present its annual Career Fair for local high school 
students who may be interested in an engineering career. PEO will have engineers 
representing many disciplines give a brief description of their profession and will be 
available to answer questions. The event will run from 10:30 am to 2:00 pm, and will be 
held in the Bend Parks and Recreation Administration Building, 799 SW Columbia St, 
Bend, OR 97702. Comfortable seating capacity is 50. 
 
This free event is the perfect opportunity for students to learn more about an engineering 
career, what engineers actually do, current projects, the college experience and the high 
level of ethics that engineers abide by. I am still working on our agenda of speakers, and 
will distribute it in advance of the event. Please encourage students that you feel would 
benefit to attend this event. Please provide an approximate attendance count and 
respond to me by April 6th, via phone or email so we can plan the luncheon accordingly. 
The lunch is free for all attendees and guest speakers. Please arrive between 10:00 and 
10:15 so we can start on time. We will also allow a few minutes for questions between 
speakers.      
 
Pre-registration is encouraged, but drop-ins are welcome. To register, or if there are any 
questions, please contact me at Century West Engineering at (541) 322-8962, or respond 
to the email address below.     
 
Please accept my apologies for changing the date and alert your students, etc. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tom Headley, PE, CWRE 
President - Central Oregon Chapter-PEO 
theadley@centurywest.com  
Office: 541.322.8962 


